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Complaint No.
Dimock Township, dusquehanna County

Dear Mr.

The Department has investigated the dégradation of your water supply in response
to your September 16, 2008, complaint that recent drilling activities conducted by Cabot
0il and Gas, Inc. has affected your water supply.

On September 18, 2008, 1 collecied a water sample from vour well at your
residence. The analvtical results for that sample are suclosed, along with additional
information to assist you with interpreting the results. After reviewing the sample results
and other information gathered during cur investigation, the Department has determined
that your water supply has been affected by drilling activities conducted by Cabot Cil and
Gas. Inc.

The Department is aware that Cabot Oil and Gas, Inc. has insialled treatment
equipment in order 1o restore your water supply to pre-drill conditions. As you are aware. I
am currently awaiting results for the most recent pre-treatment and post-ireaiment samples
that I collecied onl1/15/2008 and T wiil keep you appraised of any new information.

Tn the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact me at {(570) 826-2300.

Sincerely,

Michael O'Donnell
Water Quality Specialist
0il and Gas Management
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cc: Tony Oprendek
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